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Ventrella, Mary

From: Angelica Norris <ANorris@wheaton.il.us>

Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 9:31 AM

To: Ventrella, Mary

Subject: Re: DuPage County - Facilities Management / Fire Alarm Monitoring

[Caution: This email originated outside Dupageco.org. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 

know the content is safe.] 

Hi Mary, 

I have not heard of a pending rate change for this year.  They will still be $255 per quarter/alarm. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Angelica Norris 

Account Coordinator - AR 

City of Wheaton  

www.wheaton.il.us 

630.260.2028 desk  

630.260.2038 fax  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Ventrella, Mary <Mary.Ventrella@dupageco.org> 

Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 9:03 AM 

To: Angelica Norris <ANorris@wheaton.il.us> 

Cc: Figlewski, Catherine <Catherine.Figlewski2@dupageco.org> 

Subject: DuPage County - Facilities Management / Fire Alarm Monitoring  

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender and know the content is safe.  

 

Hi Angelica, 

  

Hope this email finds you well. 

Just checking to see if there is new pricing for the City agreement for Fire Alarm Monitoring for our campus.  Current 

contact with the City expires 06/30/23. 

  

Thank you, 

Mary Ventrella 
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Buyer II 

DuPage County Facilities Management 
421 N. County Farm Road 
Wheaton, IL 60187 
(630) 407-5705 direct 
(630) 407-5700 main 
(630) 407-5701 fax 
mary.ventrella@dupageco.org 

 
  
PUBLIC RECORDS NOTICE: All e-mail sent to and received from the City of Wheaton, Illinois, including e-mail addresses and content, are subject to the 

provisions of the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, (5 ILCS140/4) and may be subject to disclosure.  


